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PRESS RELEASE  31st July 2024 
 
 

Sandbanks Ferry Toll application delayed 
 

 

The Sandbanks Ferry Company has announced today that it has been necessary to withdraw the now 

previous toll application and submit a revised application. 

 

This has come about following comments and requests, made during the consultation period, from the 

‘Consortium’ of local Councils, as well as other interested parties. The Consortium asked for the 

application to be based on more up to date financial information and traffic volumes. We have now been 

able to provide this in the current application, which includes the inflationary impact of the delays.  

 

Managing Director of the Ferry Company, Jason du Toit, said “We value the input from our users and 

always try to accommodate requests where possible. It is unfortunate that we have been delayed but we 

felt it was in the best interests of everyone to accommodate these requests.” 

 

Full details of the proposed increases can be found at http://www.sandbanksferry.co.uk/application/ 

 

Visit the Sandbanks Ferry Company at www.sandbanksferry.co.uk, on Twitter @sandbanksferry and on 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/sandbanksferry .  
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